January 5, 1995

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 10 CFR 2

ATTN: Document Control Desk Appendix C

Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentleman:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos. 50-259

Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-260
50-296

BROWNS FERRY NUCLEAR PLANT (BFN) - NRC INSPECTION REPORT
50-259, 260, 296/94-30 - REPLY TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NOV)

This letter provides our reply to NOV transmitted by letter
from D. M. Collins, NRC, to O. D. Kingsley Jr., TVA, dated
December 7, 1994. This NOV concerned a failure to follow
procedure in that a security officer failed to ensure all
personnel had exited a designated vital area before
mechanically locking the door. TVA admits the violation.

The enclosure provides TVA’s "Reply to the Notice of
Violation" (10 CFR 2.201). There are no commitments made in
this reply.

The enclosed information should be withheld from public
disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR 2.790(4d) (1).

If you have any questions regarding this reply, please
telephone me at extension (205) 729~3675.

Sincerely,

R. D. Machon
Site Vice President
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Enclosure

cc: (w/o Enclosure)
Mr. Mark S. Lesser, Section Chief
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

U. S§. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (w/Enclosure)
ATTN: Mr. David R. Mc Guire

Chief, Safeguards Section, DRSS

P. O. Box 2257

Atlanta, Georgia 30301

NRC Resident Inspector
Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant
Route 12, Box 637

Athens, Alabama 35611

Mr. J. F. Williams, Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint, North

11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, Maryland 20852
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